GRADUATION 2017

St. Mary's Catholic High School



4434 – 53 Street Vegreville, Alberta

Phone: (780) 632-3934 T9C 1A1

Fax: (780) 632-2958



Dear Parent/Guardian,

With the 2016-2017 school year well under way, it is now time to begin thinking about and planning your child's graduation ceremony. As your St. Mary's grad coordinators, we would like to have a meeting on **Tuesday**, **October 18** at 7:00 pm in the school theatre to review the budget and events for Grad 2016.

Enclosed is an agenda for the meeting, dates to remember, a projected budget, and some options for the graduation ceremonies. These are some of the items we will discuss at the meetings as well as organize a system to better keep everyone informed of what is happening throughout the year. The main purpose of this meeting is to address any questions you have and to try to get you informed and involved in your child's graduation this year.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Giebelhaus & Mrs. Michaelchuk Grad Coordinators